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FALL LEAF PICK-UP TO START NOVEMBER 1,2022 
It is that time of year again.  As a courtesy to our residents we will pick-up 
leaves that are placed at the curb. This is a leaf only pick up please keep 
sticks and branches separate. Leaves cannot be picked up if it rains or 
snows. They will need to dry a bit for successful pick-ups to occur. 
Attached to this newsletter is the list of streets and days for leaf pick-up.  
This will officially start on November 1st and end on November 30th. Leaf 
pick-up will be weather permitting.  
 
 
THE NEW WALKING PATH HAS BEEN COMPLETED  
The new walking path on Brookins Drive has now connected with the Main 
office up to the Plaza sidewalk. The path is for residents to walk and to 
walk their dogs. This is a walking path only. For the safety of all our 
residents. Please do not ride bikes or drive golf carts on this path. 
 
 
DOG OF THE MONTH  
Think you have the cutest pooch on the block? We think it is time to find 
out with our new Dog of the Month program. Each month, you can submit 
the furry member of your family to compete against their neighbors to see 
who really the top dog is. 
Win Dog of the Month and you will receive: 
• $50 Rent Credit 
• Gift Bark-sket 
 
This month’s winner is Pinto who resides 2 West Drive his human 
is Anne M. Radney. Pinto was born on March 21st, 2021, he is a pure-
bred male short hair Chihuahua, 9 lbs. He is a handful, always active, 
always ready to play, and his favorite activity is sitting on a bench in front 
of the front window and watching the squirrels playing in the street it 
drives him nuts that he cannot get to them. 

 Congratulations Anne and Pinto. 
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Office (440) 235-5300 

Sales (440) 235-5300 

Gatehouse (440) 793-6784 

 



 
 
 
SAFETY REMINDERS   
Please for the safety of everyone in the community we ask that 
everyone obey the posted speed limits. Please come to a 
complete stop at all stop signs. When enjoying a walk in the 
community in areas that have no sidewalks, please remember to 
always walk facing traffic this way you will not have to worry 
about traffic coming up behind you. 

Bike riders please ride with traffic and remember to share the road. 

 
WINTER IS COMING! 
Please check your heat tape. 
Residents can now install Visqueen Windbreaks. These windbreaks can 
remain in place from November 1st until April 15th. The same design 
that has been used in the past is the only one that has been approved. 
Please do not use translucent plastic or tarps wrapped around poles. 
Make sure to start preparing now so your homes are winter ready. 
Inspect your hot water tank. Caulk around windows and doors. 
Reverse ceiling fans to push the warm air down. 
Check skirting to make sure that nothing is loose or out of place.  
 
 
SAFETY TIPS FROM THE OLMSTED TWP FIRE DEPARTMENT 
Please turn on your outside light after calling 911. This will help the first 
responders find your home quicker. Please check the furnace flue for 
birds’ nest and remove them before turning on the furnace for the 
winter season 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
CONTACT US 

 
Gary Schenkelberg 

Community General Manager 
gschenkelberg@livewindward.com 

 
 

Nathan Walker 
Community Sales Manager 

nwalker@livewindward.com 
 
 

Julie Hrusovsky 
Community Manager 

jhrusovsky@livewindward.com 
 
 

Denise Cox 
Assistant Community Manager 

dcox@livewindward.com 
 
 

Lavi Kuzman 
Project Manager 

lkuzman@livewindward.com 
 
 

Marty Gosnell 
Maintenance Supervisor 

mgosnell@livewindward.com 
 

Our goal is to assist our residents 
anyway we can. 

 

mailto:mgosnell@livewindward.com


 
 
 
               Social Hall Activity Schedule 
 

Activity Date Time  Activity Coordinator  

Sittersize Monday and 
Wednesday 

2:00 PM – 3:00 PM Diane 
(440)-971-6260 

Cards and Games  Mondays   3:15 PM – 7:00 PM Sandy 
440-376-3615 

Bible Study/ Open 
Conversation Forum 

Tuesdays 10:00 AM-12:00 PM Barb 
(440)-427-9401 

Mahjong Fridays 10:30 AM -1:00 PM Pat  
(440)-235-2849 

BINGO 2nd Tuesday and 
4th Wednesday 

6:00 PM Tom  
(440)-864-2538 

Craft and Garden 
Club 

1st Thursday 1:00 PM- 4 :00 PM Rosetta  
(440)-235-5505 

Crocheting & Knitting Tuesdays 1:00 PM-3:00 PM Cyndi  
(216)-776-9413 

Computer & Internet 
Basics. 

1st Thursday and  
3rd Wednesday 

4:30 PM – 5:30 PM John   
440-212-3970 

 

 

Sandy at 440-376-3615 is our librarian 

If you have a question about an above activity, please reach out to the coordinator. 

We do not have the space to accommodate magazines, cookbooks or VHS tapes or DVD we will dispose of these 
items left in the library area. Thank you 

 

Please let the office know if anyone wants to start an activity at the Social Hall, we would be happy to add it to the 
schedule. 
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